SOCKtober BINGO!

WHAT: BINGO to benefit I Support the Girls
WHEN: October 17, 2022

TIME: 2 pm

WHERE: MCH

COST OF ADMISSION: $5 plus a pack or two of new socks for men, women, teens,
children and babies. The weather is getting cold and everyone needs socks

I Support the Girls is a non-profit organization helping women experiencing homelessness

o If you cannot attend and wish to donate, we will collect until November 3rd at General Meeting
o If you prefer to donate money, we can shop for you!

Please contact Julie Trapp if you have any questions. julietrapp03@gmail.com/215-262-1622
RSVP cyndy@tmcmch.org
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	Large – 32 ounces - $10 Small – 16 ounces - $5
	Total
	Chicken Noodle
	Italian Sausage & Zucchini
	Minestrone
	Grand Total $

	Blank Page
	Blank Page



